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13th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

National Tutoring Programme – Year 5 Pupils 
 

Thank you for all your support in setting up the pupils on the Bramble platform and enabling your 

children to access the online tutoring. The pupils have started the tutoring and, despite the occasional 

internet issues, the pupils are finding the sessions very beneficial.  

 

Here is some of the feedback we have received from our pupils: 

 

I feel really confident with analogue time, now; 

My tutor is kind and helpful; 

The tutor is really organised and teaches well; 

The Maths they teach us is really helpful in class; 

Maths can be difficult but with the help it is getting easier; 

It was quite fun and hard; 

I am understanding Maths more. 

 

We would like to confirm that the sessions will continue to run during the week 31st May – 4th June  

(half-term). We do hope that your child will still be able to attend the one hour session and would 

appreciate you confirming this by email to the School Office as soon as possible.  

 

Pupils can log in using a computer, iPad or tablet and are confident how to access the platform and use 

the online note pad. They will also need a pen and paper as sometimes they are asked to show their 

working out as well as talking through their explanations. This will also be an opportunity for you to 

watch and discover more about the tutoring that we have been lucky enough to secure for our pupils. 

 

We appreciate your flexibility with this and for actively encouraging your child to attend the session.  If 

you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the School Office. 

 

Natalie Bayes 

Deputy Headteacher 
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